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Key Dates for your Diary 
 
October 

2nd INSET Day 
9th Stay and Play 9am 

 PTA meeting 9.30am 
 school hall 

11th  Harvest Service at St 

 Nicholas 11am 
15th Open Morning 11am-

 2pm 
20th Parents’ Evening Busy 

 Bees only 6-8pm 

21st Parents’ Evening whole 
 school 3.30-6pm 

23rd End of Term 3.05pm 
 

 

From the Headteacher 

 

What a busy week we have had!  It was lovely to see so many parents and 
villagers at the MacMillan Coffee Morning this morning. Thank you all for your 

generous donations in support of this worthy cause. 

The children all looked fabulous for their school photographs on Wednesday, 
and I would like to remind parents that you can either order online (the address 
is on the proof photo you have been sent) or through the school office by the 

2nd October in order to receive a discount on the purchase price. Remember, the 

school gets a little money back on each order, so by purchasing the pictures 
you're also supporting the school! 

Please check your children's hair this weekend, as we have had a case of 

headlice in the school. Long hair should be tied back for the school day, as this 

makes the spread of headlice more difficult.  

Just a reminder that next Friday is an INSET day, and so school will not be 

open to the children on that day. The staff will be observing teaching and 
learning in another school in the morning before working on our school 

development plan. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

       Michelle Masters 

 

Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week! 

 

Well done to these children for their hard work this week. 

PTA Notice 
 
A massive thank you to everyone 

who supported today’s MacMillan 
Coffee Morning either by attending, 

donating or supplying cake. 
 

It was lovely to see so many faces 

supporting the event and school, 
including parents whose children no 

longer attend Ibstone and people 
from the village. 

 
I am delighted to tell you that we 

raised an amazing amount of £401 

towards such an important cause. 
Thank you all and have a lovely 

weekend. 
 

Anna 


